





CIRCULAR

Ref Number:

88-DMU/CIR/2022/29

Date:

27 June 2022

To:

General Managers of all registered tourist facilities

Subject:

Reminder - Departure PCR for tourists

Dear Sir/ Madam,

We would like to once again remind all tourist facilities to refrain from sending any tourist requiring a negative PCR test for their outbound flight or onward destination to the airport for departure without a negative PCR test result on hand.

All facilities are also reminded to strictly follow and adhere to all regulations, guidelines and instructions in relation to COVID-19 issued by HPA, Ministry of Tourism and other related agencies.

We sincerely appreciate and thank you for your continued support at all times.

Yours Sincerely,

Ahmed Athif

Deputy Minister